
To wrap up another great year of Music!  

Get ready for Music Mania on June 12th 

at 6:30 pm!  The students have been 

working really hard over the past year 

and this is going to be a great concert.  

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

June 2025 Newsletter 

As we come to the end of the year, 

Ms. Smith and all the Benito School 

staff would like to congratulate the 

Kindergarten students on their 

learning.  Way to go everyone and 

Congratulations Kindergartens as 

you move on to Grade 1!  

Kindergarten Graduation 

June 25th at 1:30 

On June 25th, Benito School 
Staff, students, families, and 

friends will join in celebration as 
we say congratulations and fare-
well to our grade 8 students who 
will be continuing on at the Swan 
Valley Regional Secondary School 

in the fall. An assembly will be held 
at 10:30 in the school gymnasium. 

Hope to see you there! 

Grade 8 Farewell 

www.svsd.ca/schools/benito 

https://www.facebook.com/SVSDBenito/ 

June is a very busy month here at school! There are 

many different events planned. Teachers will send home 

notes as to what your child may need to bring. Please 

ensure you check the calendar and your child’s agenda 

for all that’s happening this month!  

Students should arrive at 6 to 

tune their  instruments. 



Library Books Need 

to be Returned by 

We ask that all students take a look at 

home and return any books that you 

have borrowed to the library so Mrs. 

Kostiuk can do inventory 

Thank you to everyone that helped sell chocolate 

bars to raise money for our band trips. Please 

have your chocolate bar money handed into Mr. 

Slepicka on or before June 10th 

Lamar Presentation May 23rd 

Ribbon Skirt Day. 

Studying outside on the first nice day. 
Jayla showing off her tiny teddy bear 





As we come to the end of the year, Ms. Smith and all 

the Benito School staff would like to congratulate the 

Kindergarten students on their learning.  Way to go 

everyone and Congratulations Kindergartens as you 

move on to Grade 1!  

We are sad to have to say good bye 

to this awesome lady but we wish 

you the best and hope you love your 

new adventure Ms. Smith . You will 

be very missed by all of us. Sorry about the picture :) 



Stars Of The month 

3 facts and a fib 

1. This is my last year in Benito School. 

2. I have a niece that turning 3 years old on July  3rd. 

3. My Dad is still a semi driver for Canmark in Roblin. 

4. I like to play volleyball and badminton. 

Reyna 

1. I have 100 cats. 

2. I have 3 elves. 

3. I have 3 Christmas tree. 

4. I have a lot of lights. 

Cruz 

1. My favourite food is Bannock. 

2. I have three siblings. 

3. My favorite color is black. 

4. My favorite subject is math. 

Phoenix 

1. I like sports. 

2. I have 3 dogs. 

3. I have 2 cats. 

4. I have 5 sisters. 

Hunter 

1. I have 4 dirt bikes. 

2. I have 2 sisters. 

3. I don’t like broccoli. 

4. I like getting messy. 

Baylor 

1. My favorite colour is pink. 

2. I have a dog. 

3. I have a horse. 

4. I have sheep. 

Arianna 

1. I like broccoli. 

2. I love my Mom. 

3. I had a campfire. 

4. I love my Dad. 

Iryna 

1. I have 2 sisters. 

2. One sister is one and one is 10. 

3. My Dad is 36. 

4. My favorite colour is blue. 

Ezra 



Benito School sends out a huge THANK YOU to the Swan Valley 

Credit Union for purchasing our new jerseys! Rumour has it that 

our old jerseys were almost 30 years old. Without your help this 

would never have been 

possible. 

Let’s go 
! 









Dandelion Lions 

Field Trip to Lynn’s Plants ‘N Things 

Ms. Kerr was gone for 3 days! 



The Good Student Club had a farewell lunch using the money they made throughout the year. They ordered their meals from Buffalo Junction 



Benito School 

Parent Council 

Benito United Church  Royal Canadian Legion Branch 228 

Donation towards subscriptions 

Donation to the strings program 



Anyone who has books out from the Benito Library please bring them back before school is out. 

There are still stuffed animals that are anxiously waiting to be picked up to go home. We do have some that 
are looking for homes. Come into the library and ask how you can take a stuff animal home. 

 Coming soon…. 

A summer trip “ Reading Around the World” with us for the Summer Reading Program at Benito Library. 
Watch out for more details to come on this trip. 

As one chapter comes to an end and another chapter opens, Benito Library Staff, would like to wish the 
Grade 8’s a successful journey as you head to high school. CONGRATULATIONS GRADE 8’S. Have a safe and a 
fabulous summer!!! 

Library Hours: 

Tuesdays 1pm-5pm 

Wednesdays 10am—2pm 

Thursdays 12pm—7pm 

Fridays 1pm-5pm 

Saturdays 10pm-2pm 

 

Public Computers.. 1 hour—$1.00 

FREE WIFI 

What’s Happening at Benito Library... 





June 2nd—Assembly 9:15 

June 3rd—Swimming lessons Gr, 3, 5 &7 12:30-3:30. 

  - K orientation 1:00 & 2:00 

  - K/1/2 Bowling 12:30—3:30 

June 4th—Swimming lessons Gr. 3, 5, &7 12:30-3:30. 

June 5th—Valley Champs Gr. 5-8 9:00-3:30 

  - Better Beginnings 10:00-11:30 

June 10th—Chocolate bar money due. 

June 12th—Music Mania 6:30  

   -Students please arrive at 6 to tune instruments. 

  - Better Beginnings 10:00-11:30 

June 16th—Museum gr. 4 9:00-3:30 

  - Return library books 

June 17th—NIPD Swan River 

June 18th—Water Festival Gr. 5/6 9:00-3:30 

June 19th—Noon hour concession hosted by grade 3/4 

June 23rd—Madge Lake Gr. 3/4 5/6 9:00-3:30 

June 24th—Madge Lake Gr. 7/8 9:00-3:30 

June 25th—Grade 8 Farewell 10:30 

  - Kindergarten Graduation 1:30 

June 26th—Assembly 9:10  

 


